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Moore-Love, Karla 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Hello Karla and Sue, 

Please add to testimony. 

Thanks! 
Dee White 

Dee White <deewhite1@mindspring.com> 
Sunday, February 04, 2018 4:32 PM 
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Agenda Item 131 Changing city code in order to rename part of Stark Street to 
Harvey Milk Street 

Testimony 

From: Dee White, Portland, OR 

I am opposed to renaming part of Stark Street to Harvey Milk Street. I support renaming streets after 
Rosa Parks, Martin Luther King and Cezar Chavez, but Harvey Milk? No. 

Number one it's against the code/law to rename a portion of a street in the city limits and y'all are trying 
to "waive" this part of the city code to fill the unnamed applicant's desires. I understand that there will 
be (sort of) public involvement once the applicant files the application, but this will be a difficult BDS 
maze to have to figure out even for a half-way informed citizen. 

Number two, the public should know up front who the applicant is because it is in the best interest of 
the citizens of Portland to know what/who is driving this application/request to rename a city street. 
How many people are involved and have been involved? Is the "applicant" one person, a group of 
private persons or an organization? We should know this before you all go vote on waiving part of a 
law/code on an unnamed applicant's behalf! 

Number three and most important of all: Harvey Milk was not the nice, respectable man this ordinance 
and impact statement portrays. He was a leader only as far as his tainted charisma could take him and 
only as far as a cover-up could allow. Quite frankly, I do not believe for one minute that you would have 
the support of the majority of the gay community of Portland if you were to take the time to look into 
this regrettable action. Please read this article and then seriously consider pulling this ordinance for 
further consideration and debate. 

This article is sponsored by the School of Religion at San Diego State. 
http://jonestown.sdsu .edu/?page id=16566 

San Diego is the only city in the nation that has a street named after Harvey Milk. There isn't even one in 
San Francisco, where he finally served as city administrator and where he was killed. 

Number four: I can't help but feel that this is a politically motivated action being pushed by a very small 
handful of people who contribute to your political campaigns. Is this why we will never know who is 
behind this dubious renaming after a dubious character until it's a done deal? 

This ordinance has little integrity and transparency. Once again, it seems we are witnessing another case 
of the elite serving the el ite with scant consideration for the majority of us in the Portland community. 

Dee White 
Portland OR 








